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Yonge Street Revitalization – Start of Construction 
   
Dear Resident, 
 
This is to inform you that construction for the Yonge Street Revitalization is scheduled to begin 
soon. The construction schedule (weather permitting) is as follows: 
 
Week of July 7 

• The contractor will mobilize some equipment (weather permitting) and complete 
assessments of the entire work area and layouts. This includes pre-construction photos 
of the work area and properties fronting the work area. Once completed, they will begin 
installing temporary construction fencing and safety signage for pedestrian access.   

 
Week of July 13 

• The contractor will continue with temporary construction fence installation and signage 
as needed. The contractor will start removal work and provide advance notice for 
residents directly affected by this work where alternative access will be needed.    

 
Week of July 20 and onwards 

• Construction is expected to fully begin. 
 
The contractor is required to ensure that their work areas remain safe and that public safety is 
maintained. We ask that residents and the public respect the safety measures and signage 
placed by the contractor to ensure that all work proceeds unhindered and in a safe manner.        
 
We also kindly ask that residents remove any personal items along the boulevard in front of 
their property within the public roadway that they wish to retain.   
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.   
 
  
Cosburn Giberson Landscape Architects 
Contact: Max Lazo 
Email: info@cgla.ca 
Tel: 905-475-6988 

Town of East Gwillimbury 
Contact: Krista Chaney 
Email: kchaney@eastgwillimbury.ca  
Tel: 905-478-4283 ext. 1445  

  

To learn more about the project and to connect with the project team, please visit 
www.eastgwillimbury.ca/yongest. 
 
We thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Yonge Street Revitalization Project Team 

http://www.eastgwillimbury.ca/
http://www.eastgwillimbury.ca/yongest

